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MERRY CHRISTMAS
FROM BRIAN!

St Regis School kicked off their festive
celebrations with a Christmas Rewards Roller

Disco ensuring students were rewarded for
their superb efforts this term. Over 200

students were invited to attend. The event
went down a treat. Students that had not

skated before were given enhanced tutorials
to support them. The skaters, laughed, fell,

bonded but most of all enjoyed themselves and
appreciated the opportunity and experience.

This was the first of this type of event to be
held within school, and students have already

requested this again next year. 

Furthermore, as part of staff well-being, all
staff members were invited to attend

afterschool to also take part. What a brilliant
way to end the term.

Mr J Burns
Assistant Principal Behaviour for Learning

Mr Burns &  Mr Parry



St Regis is looking for a Parent Governor to join its
Governing Body!

Please download the application form from our
website.

GOVERNANCE
AT ST REGIS

PARENT GOVERNOR

IMPORTANT RESOURCES FOR A SAFE CHRISTMAS

RISING TREND: FINANCIAL FRAUD WITH YOUNG PEOPLE

CHILD FINANCIAL EXPLOITATION

https://crimestoppers-uk.org/fearless/professionals/crime-types-explained/child-financial-exploitation-cfe


The Christmas story is one of hope and joy in dark times.  As we
prepare to celebrate with our families and friends, we are aware
that some of the same challenges are still very present in our world
today: the occupation of one country by foreign powers,
homelessness and hunger, people fleeing their countries to find a
place of safety, travellers not being made welcome… And so, as we
start our long awaited holiday and remember God coming into our
world as a vulnerable human baby, we pray that peace, hope,
justice and compassion are born among us once again this
Christmas.

May God bless you and, in loving mercy, grant
peace in this world,
peace in this nation,
peace in our school,
peace in our homes 
and peace in our hearts.
In the name of the Prince of Peace.  Amen

From the Chaplain...

The theme for worship w.c. 8th Jan 2024 is ‘The visit of the Magi’ Matthew 2: 1-12

Mrs Douglas & Miss Bird

2023 Christmas Services


